
 
Good Morning Steve 
 
Chepstow has had significant snow on the ground for about two weeks now and last week the sidewalks 
were poorly plowed and in some cases not done at all and some places still have yet to be touched. The 
sidewalk from the main street to the catholic school was not plowed for the kids to use it in the 
mornings and my son who gets pushed in a wheelchair (or uses his scooter) when he volunteers at the 
school two days a week had to access the school by using the road. The sidewalk from the mill to the 
mailboxes at the hall only had about 30 feet plowed and I believe that part was done by one of the 
home owners along the road, the rest of the time I had to walk very close to oncoming traffic and 
sometimes I was walking on the actual road itself by the narrow parts of the road. I hope we can work 
something out soon before someone gets hurt, I have talked with neighbours around town who 
regularly walk and they are concerned someone will end up slipping on the ice or get hurt by the 
amount of traffic on the road. I also encouraged them to contact Brockton council about their concerns. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you soon 
 
Jay Kerley 
 


